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Friday 25th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you have all been enjoying the sudden spring like weather this week and, with daylight saving 

upon us this week, we can look ahead to light evenings, which will be a real treat.  

I am writing to share with you the end of term plans, this term has raced past, and we have planned 

an exciting end to a busy term. 

On Thursday 31st all year groups will be attending a rewards trip to congratulate those students who 

have embodied the Deptford Green values this term. The trip details are as follows.  

• 147 Year 7 students will test their bowling skills in Surrey Quays.  

• 136 Year 8 students will be doing the same in Lewisham. 

• 140 Year 9 students will be jumping for joy at the O2 trampoline park. 

• 120 Year 10 students will be eating popcorn and watching a movie in Surrey Quays. 

• 149 Year 11 students will be watching a movie in Greenwich. 

I am sure you will understand that the organisation of a whole school rewards trip day is a huge 

undertaking so thank you to all the pastoral team who have enabled this to happen. Please refer to 

the trip letter for further details. 

There, of course, will be a number of students remaining in school- these students should be in full 

school uniform and will be allocated a workshop for the afternoon. 

We end the term on Friday 1st April, hopefully with not too many April fools' escapades. Students 

will be able to wear their own clothes with a contribution to a charity fundraising event (TBC) of £1. 

Dismissal times are as follows: 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

11:40am 12:20pm 12:10pm 12:10pm 12:00pm 

 

We return to school on Tuesday 19th April with all students needing to be on site at 8:40am. 

I wish you all a wonderful weekend. I will write to you to share some of our success form this term in 

next week's newsletter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Emma Thurston 

Head Teacher 


